NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
WILLINGBORO MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY
TOWNSHIP OF WILLINGBORO

Public Notice is hereby given that a PUBLIC HEARING on the 2016 Water and Sewer Budgets
will be held on Tuesday, December 16, 2015 at 4:30 PM at the following location:
WILLINGBORO MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE
433 JOHN F. KENNEDY WAY
WILLINGBORO NJ 08046-2119

At the time of said hearing all interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard.

Final adoption of the proposed Water and Sewer Budgets will be considered by the Willingboro
Municipal Utilities Authority following the Public Hearing.

Copies of the budget are available on our website www.wmua.info



